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Thank you to everyone who donated to our food bank  

for Harvest Festival. The food items will be donated to  

the  New Parks Food Bank. We had lots of visitors as it  

was also the Grow Your Own Grub competition 

celebration. There were people from ECO schools, other  

city schools and also local councillors and Sarah  

Russell, our Assistant Mayor. Everyone stayed to eat the  

winning menu at lunchtime which I can confirm 

 was delicious.  

 

  

                                                                                                    

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No Room for Racism 

15 Year 6 children were invited to the event at the King Power Stadium run by Leicester City Football 

Community Trust. The children discussed racism, what it is and how it would feel to be a victim of 

racism.  

                                        

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

Show Racism the Red Card Day. We donated 

£220 to the charity. 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Mon 21st Oct to Fri 25th Oct. 

Half term holiday. 

Fri 1st Nov: Halloween and 

Diwali Family event 3.45-5pm 

(Details to follow) 

Wed 13th – Tues 19th: Nov: 

Book Fair 

Thurs 14th Nov: Open Evening 

6.00pm till 7pm 

Fri 6th Dec: PM Xmas Bazaar 

Fri 11th Dec: morning and 

afternoon Nursery and 

Reception nativity 

performances to parents 

 



                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Move it Boom-FIRST!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep it up over half term       

Table tennis 
 

The team had great fun. They didn’t win but all 

improved over the day as they played in their first 

tournament.  
 

 
 

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Mrs Park: Hanifa Sunna 

Mrs Nicolle: Capri Bishop 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Trent Hibbert 

Mrs Harrison: Edwin Paulson 

Miss Brooksbank/Mrs Farah: Ivyn Varghese 

Miss Neale: Luna-Rose Stafford 

Mrs Bevans: Jack Faulkner 

Mrs McCulloch: Frances Bedford 

Mr Sorby: Karson Smith 

Miss Master: Sarah Vineed 

Mrs Edwards: Bertie Roberts 

Miss Stone: Shahzaib Mohamad Zamir 

Mr Lloyd:  Hannah Hassan 

Mr Smith: Cohen-Fayne Chapman 

Mr Bradshaw: Anakin Patel 

Superstars: Moksh Dinesh 

Rainbows: Nyla Bass 

PE awards: Chimdiebube Ejiba, Leon Ijasan, David 

Oprea, Lisa Tucker, Alan Debski  

6Rs Resilient Ryans this week are: 

Mrs Park: Izhaak Aby 

Mrs Nicolle: Theo Glover 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Alfie Cassie 

Mrs Harrison: Alfin Azeez 

Miss Brooksbank/Mrs Farah: Mahdi Jafari  

Miss Neale: Esmeralda Muca 

Mrs Bevans: Aadi Ratheesh 

Miss McCulloch: Ivy Arnold King 

Mr Sorby: Amelia Anandu 

Miss Master: Lillee Spratt 

Mrs Edwards: Ethan Thomas 

Miss Stone: Leo Brewin 

Mr Lloyd: Isla-Jane Eggleton 

Mr Smith: Abel Jobin 

Mr Bradshaw: Khadija Jafari 

Good to be Green: 

Mrs Park: Julian Joseph 

Mrs Nicolle: Anshika Verma 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Evangelyn Raj 

Mrs Harrison: Phoebe Harrison 

Miss Brooksbank/Mrs Farah: Ryan Reneesh 

Miss Neale: Edwin Thomas Jiboy 

Mrs Bevans: Yasser El Ouakili 

Mrs McCulloch: Damajanti Makulova 

Mr Sorby: Tessa Nithil 

Miss Master: Aarush Khandelwal 

Mrs Edwards: Preston Wann 

Miss Stone: Cruz Bishop 

Mr Lloyd: Aarav Vineeth 

Mr Smith: Iris Philpott 

Mr. Bradshaw: Lilly-Rose Scrivener-Coleman 

Attendance class winners this week: Mrs Bevans’ class 

and Mr Sorby’s class 

ECO award: Miss Neale’s class. 

Daily Mile: Mr Smith; Most improved: Mr Lloyd.  

Y3:Jones Y4: Szymon Y5: George Y6:Abdulrahim, Dilan 

Girls: Lisa; Staff: Mr Hill 

 

The Year 4 boys had a fantastic time participating

 in football friendlies against several local schools. 

Their enthusiasm and enjoyment were evident thr

oughout theevent. A big thank you to Shaftesbury 

for hosting such a wonderful event! 


